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		Warm & Fuzzy

Happy New Year and welcome to 2024! Were you folks able to catch the firework show on New Years Eve? Turtle Bay Resort put on an amazing show that could be seen from the comfort of your homes. We are grateful there was no negative impact to our property.
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		Here are some shots from the Turtle Bay New Years Eve Show courtesy of Mary Ann Fowler






		Quick Glance Back, Quick Glance Forward

2023
- New gate 
- Numerous swimming pool projects completed
- Landscaping pulled in-house
- 3 successful hires to our team
- Numerous roof leaks fixed
- Several entryway replacements

2024
- New roofs, new roofs, new roofs
- Focus on sewer line condition and potential repairs
- Continual focus on water delivery improvements, including irrigation
- Continued focus on tree health and landscaping projects






		






		Board Meeting Coming Up

The next Board Meeting will be on Saturday, January 20th at 9:00am HST via Zoom as well as on-site at the tennis court pavilion. You will get an email invite as the date approaches. Generally all Board Meetings are held on the 3rd Saturday of the month.

Pay particular attention to the Annual and Organizational Meetings of the AOAO as this is when and where Board of Director elections will be held. It is scheduled for Saturday, March 16, 2024 on-site at the tennis court pavilion. Registration begins at 8:30am and the meeting will follow at 9:00am.






		Roofing Update

Roofing projected to start in late March. More details will be communicated as this large project approaches.






		New Parking Pass Update

98% of owners have picked up their initial complimentary parking passes. We appreciate those of you that have been using the new parking passes without heartburn. This new process will enable our staff to focus more on property improvement and property security. We recognize that passes will disappear. We hate to charge a replacement fee but there has to be a consequence. Otherwise we would need to hire someone to simply hand out parking passes. Handing out stacks of parking passes greatly compromises our property security. Thanks for your ongoing patience.






		Unknown Vehicle Parked on Property Scheduled to be Towed 
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	We are unable to identify the owner of this vehicle that has been parked in this stall for months now. We have left multiple notices on the windshield. If this is your minivan or you know whos' minivan this is please call our office as we are preparing to have it towed on Friday, January 5th.






		Mahalo, 
Resident Manager
John Fowler
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